
To the Lord Mayor and    Report No.  103/2019. 
Members of the Dublin City Council  Report of the North West Area Manager  
        
 

 
 

 
With reference to the Proposed Extinguishment of Public Right of Way over 

laneway to the rear of 22A-38 Faussagh Avenue, Cabra, Dublin 7 

 
 
The following report was considered by the North West Area Committee at its meeting 
held on the 19th February 2019. 
 
Proposal 
 
At its meeting held in November 2018 the North West Area Committee agreed to 
initiate the statutory procedure to extinguish the public right of way under the provisions 
of Section 73 of the Roads Act 1993. The area is outlined on Drawing No. RM 23940. 
 
Statutory Requirement 
 
The proposal was advertised in the public press on 28th November 2018 and signs 
were erected on site in accordance with Section 73 of the Roads Act 1993.  The latest 
date for receipt of submissions regarding this proposal was 16th January 2019.  
 
No submissions were made. 
 
Service Checks 
 

A service check survey to establish the extent of the services located on this area was 
conducted amongst utility providers.   

No submissions were made. 

 
Resolution 
That We, the Lord Mayor and Members of Dublin City Council, being the Roads 
Authority for the City of Dublin and being of the opinion that the Public Right of Way 
over the laneway to the rear of 22A-38 Faussagh Avenue, Cabra, Dublin 7 as shown 
on the attached Drawing No R.M. 23940 is no longer required for public use, extinguish 
the public right of way in accordance with Section 73 of the Roads Act 1993”. 
 
 
David Dinnigan 
Area Manager       11th March 2019 
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